EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION





March 17, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The InView test is used to help measure the skills and abilities most directly related to academic success. A reliable Cognitive Skills Index (CSI) can be derived from the five sub–tests that assess the following cognitive areas:

- Verbal Reasoning words
- Verbal Reasoning context
- Sequences
- Analogies
- Quantitative Reasoning

By using the InView test, the district gains valuable insight about each student's unique learning abilities. This important educational information includes an accurate and reliable measure of reasoning processes, a barometer of quantitative reasoning, valid predictors of academic success, and data to help identify appropriate instructional placements and programs for students.

This assessment will be administered to **second and fifth grade students** on Tuesday, March 22, 2022. Any student who is absent will make-up the test on the Wednesday, March 23, 2022.

While students cannot study for this test, it is important that they be prepared for the test by getting a good night's rest and have a healthy breakfast. In addition, please ensure your child's attendance on this testing day.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Boufford
Director of Elementary & Secondary Education K-4

Tara Micciulla
Director of Elementary & Secondary Education 5-8